
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
September 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

The Homework Club 
 
The Homework Club is open to boys in Years 7 - 10.  It is an ideal opportunity for your son to get into 
good study habits, whether he is new to the school, struggles to get homework done at home or has 
time at the end of the day before making his way home.  The club is supervised by a member of 
teaching staff and offers your son a quiet and positive environment in which to work.  Boys attending 
Homework Club are required to sign the attendance register and log the time that they leave.  It has 
proven to be a very productive time for boys who have attended in the past. 
 
The Homework Club takes place in the Library after school from 3.40pm – 4.45pm except on Fridays 
when the Library closes at 4.00pm.   Boys who attend Homework Club are not allowed to leave the 
school site for any reason before or during the session. There is no obligation for your son to attend, 
however he may attend on a regular basis or on odd days whenever he wishes to.  
 

Your written consent is required if you would like your son to be able to attend at some stage during 
Year 7 - 10.  Please complete the reply slip below and return to the School Office after the start of the 
term.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr J N Eve 
Assistant Head 
 
……………………………………..…………….……………..………………………………………………………
…………………….………………………… 

 
RGS HOMEWORK CLUB 

 
 
To: Mr Eve, Assistant Head, Royal Grammar School 
 
I give permission for my son to attend the Homework Club (Year 7 - 10) 
 

Son’s Name …………………………………………………………....…      Form Group

 ………………..………. 

 

Signed   …………………..………...……………………………..…      Date  

 ………………………… 

(Parent/Guardian) 
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